
 

St-31, Block - 5, P.O. Box 13801, KEHKASHAN, CLIFTON, KARACHI - 75600 PAKISTAN 
Tel: (+9221) 586-8860, 583-4096, 582-4037 Fax : (+9221) 586-2312 E-mail: info@palpa.org.pk www.palpa.org.pk / www.palpa.com.pk 

 
 

 

INFO 
CREW SLIP AT PESHAWAR. 

 

Dear Members:                         January 15, 2010. 
 
 
 

The Management has altered the January roster to introduce slip at Peshawar. 
This hasty move is not understandable as only a couple of weeks back, 
the entire post Haj Operations was conducted successfully and safely 
without slipping at Peshawar. 
 
For the said Haj Operation, the Executive Committee had assured, the 
Management that the flights going in and out of Peshawar will not be hampered 
even if the crew is not made to slip at Peshawar. The reason for agreeing to this 
arrangement was simply for the safety and security of the crew as we have 
already lost a senior colleague in Peshawar PC terror attack. 
 

The Executive Committee is cognizant of the feelings of the membership and the 
apprehensions crew has against staying/lodging in Peshawar, for the simple 
reason that the security status in the city of Peshawar is not conducive to crew 
slipping in that city. 
 
The Executive Committee has decided to take up the matter with the 
Management and persuade them to conduct operations to Peshawar 
without planning any slip. This is a matter of serious concern which 
shall be taken upto the highest level. 
 
Kindly await our next message. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Capt. Arif Majeed 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


